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Dear Commissioner, 
 
DRAFT POLICE AND CRIME PLAN 
 
I am writing as the Panel’s Chair to confirm formally that the Police and Crime Panel, at its 
meeting in Ellesmere Port this morning voted to support your draft Police and Crime Plan.  
 
The informal briefings that you have provided on the development of the Plan have been 
extremely helpful. The Panel look forward to working with you as you implement your Plan. 
 
Yours sincerely.  
 

Judy Snowball 
 
Councillor Judy Snowball 
Chair of the Cheshire Police and Crime Panel 
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